MacSherry Eavan

From:

Burne, Alison [Alison.Burne]

Sent:

24 February 2004 13:56

To:

Mills Hugh

Cc:

MacSherry Eavan

Subject:

From Dr Henrietta Campbell, Chief Medical Officer (NI)

Importance:

High

Dear Hugh

As discussed by telephone, and having now received the letter from John Leckey, I would suggest that we meet on Friday, 27 February at 2.30 pm in my office. I will ask Ian Carson and Noel McCann to join me and would ask you to bring any colleagues who might usefully add to the discussion. We have had a query from BBC Newsline asking if I "still stand by the findings of the independent inquiry". It would be helpful therefore if you would furnish me with a copy of that report.

Regards.

Etta Campbell

Ms O'Rave

or Fee

Mrs Alison Burne

Senior Personal Secretary to

Dr Henrietta Campbell, Chief Medical Officer (NI)

Dept of Health, Social Services & Public Safety

C5.21 Castle Buildings

Stormont

BELFAST BT4 3SQ

Tel Fax:

www.dhsspsni.gov.uk